
Family Reintegration Study


Dear Potential Participant,
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]My name is Lindsey Sweitzer and I am a doctoral candidate at William James College and a U.S. Army Reserve Officer in the Medical Service Corps. I am currently working on my doctoral research project which seeks to examine factors that influence military mothers’ experience of reintegration with their families following a deployment. There is limited information on female or mothers’ experiences of reintegration, which is critical for identifying interventions and resources for supporting these women in the process of reunion with their families. 

Interested participants should meet the following enrollment criteria:

· Be currently serving in the United States Army Reserve (USAR) or Army National Guard (ARNG), or have previously served in the (USAR or ARNG) 
·  Have had at least one deployment between the years of 2001 and 2018 
· Have been the mother of a child or children under the age of 18 during one or more maternal military deployments 
· Have been at home with her family for a minimum of 6 months upon return from deployment 

If you, or anyone you know, are interested in participating in this research study and meet the above criteria, please go to the following link: https://bit.ly/2zmrdEH or visit Family Reintegration Study on Facebook. Participants will be asked to fill out a brief questionnaire. This study is entirely confidential. Participants who are interested are eligible to enter a raffle to win a $100 Amazon gift certificate. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the researcher at lindsey_sweitzer@williamjames.edu. Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Respectfully,
 
Lindsey Sweitzer M.A.
Doctoral Student in Clinical Psychology, William James College
1LT, MSC, U.S. Army Reserve 
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